
21st June 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

CHANGE OF DATE Summer Fair Wednesday 10th July 3.15pm. 

There will be an own clothes day on Friday 28th June. Please can you bring in 

a bottle for the bottle stall or some toiletries for another tombola. Many thanks 

for your support to raise money for play equipment. 

 

Y1-Y4 had a wonderful time at Chester Zoo and the weather was kind. The 

children’s behaviour was fabulous so well done all! A letter is going out 

tonight to the children that went to the zoo. It has with it a free family ticket - 

please check bookbags as we cannot replace the voucher. Many thanks to 

the staff. 

 

CHANGE OF DATE FOR SPORTS DAY - It will be on Wednesday 

17th July not the 10th. The same timings will apply. 

 

We will be teaching our RSE programme soon. It builds on last year and is the 

Diocesan approved programme ‘Journey in Love’. I will send out the class 

specific information on Monday. 

 

Please ensure all dinner monies are paid before the end of term. 

 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

With prayers for a lovely weekend, 

 

 

Sarah Yates 

  


